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Special Elections Have Begun! 
Special Elections are underway! Voting by mail in Palm Beach County is convenient, reliable, 
and secure in the upcoming Special General Elections for U.S. Congressional District 20 and 
the Special Democratic Primary Election for Florida House District 88. Voters registered in 
these districts may request a Vote-by-Mail ballot online at VotePalmBeach.gov, by emailing 
votebymail@votepalmbeach.gov, or by calling (561) 656-6208. The deadline to request a mail 
ballot to be mailed to you is 5:00p.m. on January 1, 2022. However, a ballot can be picked up 
in person at one of our four office locations through 5:00p.m. on January 10, 2022. 

 
Holiday Toy Drive 

REMINDER: Now through Dec.22, 2021, all four PBC Supervisor of Elections Office locations will 
be collecting new, unwrapped toys during regular business hours. We will be closed on Dec.24 
and Dec.27 in observance of the holidays, as well as Dec.31 for New Year’s Eve. We will be open 
on Jan.1, 2022, to serve voters in the Special Elections for U.S. Congressional District 20 and 
Florida House District 20. We hope this holiday season and the year ahead is filled with peace, 
love, health and happiness for you and your families! 
 

 
 
 

PALM BEACH COUNTY REGISTERED VOTERS 
402,599 DEMOCRATS 
281,109 REPUBLICANS 

297,228 OTHER 
980,936 TOTAL 
*as of 12/20/2021 
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